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PACT LTD MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

Wordsworth Bookshop (Penrith) 19.02.14 7pm
1. Welcome, Any Apologies

2. Brief Introductions (People, Organisations):

· PACT – NJ

· SLACC – Karen

· Sustainable Carlisle – Mark

· Community Led Solutions – Alan
3. What should the Transition message be?

Clearly the environmental message and how we deliver it is crucial to trying to achieve our objectives and increase involvement. Climate change and peak oil can appear unpalatable and depressing topics, plus either face-to-face at an event or via the media there’s often limited opportunity to get too in-depth! So what should our elevator pitch be…? 

4. How do we increase community engagement?
PACT is a very small team juggling a number of projects, it’s been a challenge to enthuse and involve a broader cross-section of the local community either in ‘planning’ or ‘doing’. Certainly getting our message right is a good start, but what else should we be doing?
5. Could we be more effective if we had paid staff?

Some environmental groups have opted to employ project officers either full or part-time, e.g. Brampton and CAfS locally. Does this help or hinder? For it to be successful, presumably Transition itself ultimately needs to be sustainable, and for example some of the Transition Network activities are now paid services so they can be self-sustaining (e.g. environmental consultancy services provided to local councils, businesses, etc.).

6. Would we benefit from a local currency? – e.g. possible Cumbria Pound

This is a topic raised by Karen, clearly local currencies have already been introduced by other transition groups such as Totnes, Brixton, Bristol, Lewes etc. Are they effective economically and/or as publicity to highlight the broader issues?

7. Would we benefit from a NW Transition Conference?

This has been discussed over several months, without a clear plan emerging yet as to what a conference would aim to achieve and what form it might take. Alan may be able to update us with latest news from Lancaster? Certainly PACT is very keen to increase networking with local groups, but provided there’s a clear purpose behind the time & effort it requires, and more informal catch-ups such as this meeting may be the way to go?

8. AOB / Continued Discussions!
